We are pleased to introduce Dr. Julie to the practice!

Dr. Julie is Dr. Joe’s youngest daughter! She joined the office in August 2023. She
attended the University of Michigan where she obtained her Bachelor of Science, then,
Southern lllinois University School of Dental Medicine where she worked with patients

of all ages and engaged with the local community. Dr. Julie is a member of the
American Dental Association and the Chicago Dental Society.

As a child she learned piano, violin and clarinet. She was a member of Sandburg
Marching Band, the University of Michigan Marching Band, the Alton Municipal Band
and is presently a member of the Southwest Community Concert Band. In her spare

time she enjoys video games, DIY projects, and hanging out with her two cats.






